Rob McKenna

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division

1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW « PO Box 40128 « Olympia WA 98504-0128 « (360) 664-1183

August 9, 2007

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: 2006 Natural Gas Inspection — Clark County District
Docket PG-060208

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On August §, 2007, Commission Staff submitted in this case a Stipulated Agreement to
Close Docket and proposed Order Accepting Agreement and Closing Docket. Upon
examination, we discovered that the docket number was incorrectly designated with a “UG”
prefix rather than a “PG” prefix and that the header on the proposed Order referenced the
wrong dogket number. Please replace the documents filed previously with the corrected
originalangl 12 copies submitted with this letter. I apologize for the inconvenience.

ROBERT D. CEDARBAUM
Senior Counsel
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